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Chair Dembrow, members of the Senate Committee on Environment and Natural Resources,

Please support Oregon’s Ocean Beach Fund (HB 2506/SB 745) this legislative session.

Our beaches are a significant economic driver for our communities and Oregon. Beaches face many problems, 
and these issues are driven by growing tourism, development, and storms and climate-change. Renewed 
investment is essential.

Thank you,

Elena
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